
 
 
 
   LIBER Strategy 2013-2017 
 
At the October 2014 Executive Board meeting in Lausanne the LIBER Executive 
Board agreed to extend the term of the LIBER Strategy for a further two years, from 
2015 to 2017.  
 
The work plans for each of the Key Performance Areas (KPAs) were reviewed in 
Lausanne, and considerable progress has been made in each of the areas. As each 
of the KPAs outlined in the Strategy will remain priorities for research libraries for the 
foreseeable future, it was decided that the best way forward is to extend the Strategy 
for two years and to continue the work which has been on-going in each of the KPAs.  
 
Over the coming months revised KPA work plans will be developed by each of the 
LIBER Steering Committees. The Chairs of the Steering Committees will also work 
together with the LIBER President, Vice-President, and Executive Director to develop 
high level strategic objectives which will be incorporated into the Strategy. Input for 
the work plans will be gathered and the objectives will be validated at the LIBER 
Annual Conference in 2015. 
 
This additional two year period will also be used to gather input from LIBER Libraries  
on their vision for the future of research libraries in order to shape the next five-year 
Strategy. 
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